
Dear Wayne 
 
I have to tell you I have not enjoyed 
anything, for a long time, as much as I 
enjoyed your concert today. You have done a 
wonderful job with your group. 
 
I will certainly be recommending to our 
Rotarians they attend your concerts. 
 
I have purchased two of your CD's and look 
forward to playing them. 
 
Christine McCormack 
President Elect 
Rotary Club of Dee Why Warringah 
 
 


